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Thank you all for a
productive and
action packed first
half term!
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Children have settled into their new year groups well
and have already produced many high quality outcomes.
These strong starts set the tone for the school year
ahead.

We are very grateful for your kind donations to our
Harvest Appeal. These will be taken to the Archer
Project, based at Sheffield Cathedral to support those in
need.

Wonderiul Year 2 Art
outcomes. Children
worked with the
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Well done to years 1 & 5 for leading the ministry of the word during
our Harvest Assemblies. Both classes shared messages of thanks

for the many things we enjoy at this time of year.

Year 5 have also produced replicas of the solar system as part of a
home to school learning project. The class have impressed me with
what they know and can remember from this interesting unit of
work.

This first half term has brought the return of community sports links
for our children. We hosted Aston Fence for after school football.
Children demonstrated our core values of friendship and respect

admirably.







